Board Meeting Minutes Feb. 25, 2020

Members present: Michelle McGregor, Lon Wiese and Karen Rollman

Plan to have the board walk around the neighborhood to inspect the wooden gates in front of the retention ponds and determine if repairs are needed. We will also evaluate the condition of the arbors at the front entrance to the neighborhood.

Discussed special projects for the 2020 year. We reviewed the new landscape contract. It was decided that Karen would take over responsibilities for landscape committee for this year.

Mike Reeves will take over the position of Secretary for 2020.

Laurel Caponigro will be Vice President for 2020.